From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Amanda Wyszynski

Alyssa Seitz

Fwd: About the build on Maple Ave.
Saturday, December 4, 2021 9:11:43 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

£von: [
Date: December 4, 2021 at 9:02:03 AM EST

To:

, Amanda Wyszynski

<Amanda.Wyszyns rant.ca>
Subject: Re: About the build on Maple Ave.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Amanda,

Can you please include Katie's email in our Planning package?

Thx,

Dave Miller

Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 12:14 AM
Subject: About the build on Maple Ave.

Hello,

I recently heard that a condominium is going to be built on Maple
Ave. I really feel that the increase in population in this already small
town will disturb the peace. I moved to Burford to escape the noise of
the city. To bring part of the city into the countryside is something
that would be inconvenient to the residents currently living here.
Please reconsider building something like that in our town.




Thanks



